























20th November 2015

8th Kislev 5776

COMING SOON

Watch this space for details of the new Gan facebook. *page*.



SECURITY

Please note that CST advises that all parents vacate should building as quickly as possible after drop off and collection - Thank you

Please note the following:

- We are required to record all absences especially for funded children. Please ensure you let us know if your child will not be coming to Gan and why.
- SAFEGUARDING & SECURITY: Mobile phones are not permitted in the Gan areas.





Autumn Term



The whole Gan has been involved in the lead up to Mitzvah Day this Sunday.

We have been making lovely chanukah cards to send to our brave IDF soldiers.

All our families have been giving generously to our toy drive for Camp Simcha.

We have talked about being kind and helpful and the importance of doing mitzvot.

All the children have been making mitzvah hands to display their mitzyot. This will soon be up on the board in the play area in Gan Bet.

Thank for vou vour participation.

Interactive Evening for parents - Tuesday 1st Dec

Please make sure you keep us informed of any change of details e.g. address, telephone or mobile numbers, allergies or health issues etc.

Please bring in a few pennies for

Please remember to bring the green book into Gan every day and put it in the green basket provided Please sign any entries to show you have read them.

Do you drive a black cab?



We are looking for someone to bring in a black cab for the children to see and climb into. Please let Ms **Boder-Cohn or Mrs Peters** know if you can help ©



For emergencies call our mobile number: 07733 068 358

Shabbat Shalom שַׁבַּת שַׁלוֹם

